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REF. 1-28/06/2019 
 
28-Jun-2019 
 

Office of United Nations 

Secretary General 

New York 

 

Dear SG,  

RE: COMMITMENT TO UN GLOBAL COMPACT. 

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the 

annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a 

CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical 

actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of 

outcomes or expected outcomes.  

 

We are committed to creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to internal 

restructuring our organization in alignment with our upcoming strategic window, Vision 

2020-2030 codenamed Wampa 2030 where we are focusing on Ambulance Design for 

medical evacuation at the last mile of care. This is our new strategic direction that involves 

more support of local health initiatives. 

 

We reaffirm our commitment to the UN Global Compact and its 4 pillars and 10 principles. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
THOMAS MUNGHONO 

Managing Director, TLC Global Missions Uganda 

notice4thomas@gmail.com | +256 751 558845 
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